From: Trotta, Jacqueline

To: "Eric Wassell"

Cc: Allen-Daniel, Leslie; McDonald, Scott; Byrum, Shane; Healey, Richard

Subject: RE: Little Rock Wastewater Adams Field Wastewater Treatment Facility NPDES Permit No. AR0021806 -
Notification of Secondary Treatment Bypass

Date: Friday, March 13, 2015 2:20:00 PM

Eric,

We received your notification. We look forward to your follow-up report.
Thanks,

Jacqueline Trotta

Enforcement Analyst

Water Division

Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality
5301 Northshore Drive

North Little Rock, AR 72118

501-682-0632

From: Eric Wassell [mailto:eric.wassell@Irwu.com]

Sent: Friday, March 13, 2015 2:01 PM

To: Trotta, Jacqueline

Subject: FW: Little Rock Wastewater Adams Field Wastewater Treatment Facility NPDES Permit No.
AR0021806 - Notification of Secondary Treatment Bypass

From: Eric Wassell

Sent: Friday, March 13, 2015 2:00 PM

To: 'allen-daniel@adeq.state.ar.us'

Cc: 'trotta@adeq.stat.ar.us'; Walter Collins; John Thompson

Subject: Little Rock Wastewater Adams Field Wastewater Treatment Facility NPDES Permit No.
AR0021806 - Notification of Secondary Treatment Bypass

As per my phone conversation with Ms. Trotta, this electronic transmittal is notification of Little
Rock Wastewater’s intent to bypass the secondary treatment process and blend with secondary
effluent prior to disinfection at the Adams Field Wastewater Treatment Facility. The combined flow
will be sampled for compliance with permit limits in accordance with the limits and sampling
frequencies set forth in Part 1A of the NPDES Permit.

Little Rock Wastewater will supply a written report within five (5) days of termination of the
secondary bypass event. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call me at 501-416-
2857.
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